
 

 

March 16, 2021 

 

Dear Deputy Minister Groen, 

We are writing to you in response to your letter dated October 1, 2020, regarding the extension of 

condominium meeting provisions.  

Manitoba had issued OIC 257/2020 – Order re Temporary Suspension of Corporate Meeting Provisions 

(2), which took effect on October 1 and is scheduled to expire on March 30, 2021. Until March 31, 2021, 

condominium corporations can allow electronic attendance, delivery of notices and voting by other 

means, even if these meeting provisions are not part of their current bylaws. 

Considering the current Public Health restrictions, we are requesting that this order be extended. 

Unfortunately, due to the state of the pandemic we are uncertain of what timeframe may be required 

for this extension request.  

We would be pleased to assist the Manitoba Government in any way including disseminating information 

to our members and consulting on the areas in need of attention. 

 

Yours Truly,  

The Canadian Condominium Institute  ̶  Manitoba Chapter  

 
Maureen Hancharyk,  

President 

 

 

 
 c: Honourable Scott Fielding, Minister of Finance 


